



Dear Weaver Families,

THANK YOU to our Wildcat families for attending our Weaver Family Tailgate! We had a few hundred members of our WMS community come through - it was a great night at 4600 Avery Road. Thank you to our incredible WMS PTO for sponsoring the tailgate. If you would like to continue to support our PTO - please consider a donation to our <u>Give Now Campaign</u>. This money goes directly back to our students and staff - any amount can make a difference. We appreciate your continued support!

To celebrate fall sports, school involvement, and continue to share our Wildcat Pride - we finished our day with a WMS Pep Rally! Today and always, we are proud of our Wildcats! We were also fortunate to have Davidson's a capella group: Blue Kids on the Block at our Pep Rally. We are thankful for the #WildcatWay.

Best of luck to our WMS Band, Choir, and Orchestra who have their fall concerts next week. Congratulations to our student-athletes for wrapping up their fall sports seasons. Best of luck to our Wildcats starting their tournaments.

Looking ahead, our **Parent Teacher Conferences are NEXT WEEK on October 9** and the end of the **first grading period is October 16.** We appreciate your commitment and involvement in your student's education. Please log into <u>Home Access Center</u> to access current grades and attendance. As always, please continue to communicate with our school staff if there is anything we can do to help support your student at WMS. We are here to help!

During Team Time, we asked students their interest for school clubs. <u>We will be updating this link with new clubs for the 25-26 school year.</u> We are excited about the opportunities for students to get involved at WMS.

As always, please reach out if there is anything that we can do to help support your student at WMS.

Thank you for all you do as a member of our Wildcat community. Have a great weekend Wildcats!

Katherine Hueter Principal

Parent-Teacher Conference Night - October 9th

Weaver Middle School's Fall Parent-Teacher conferences will be held on Thursday, October 9, 2025, from 3:00pm-7:30pm.

Parent-teacher conference sign-ups are now available in ParentSquare. If you wish to schedule a conference and have not yet set up your ParentSquare account, please follow these steps:

Using a Phone - ParentSquare Account Setup

- 1. Download the ParentSquare app.
- 2. Log in using the email address that is listed as one of the guardian contacts in Home Access.
- 3. Complete the verification process follow the instructions in the app.
- 4. This webpage may help you get started with ParentSquare.

Using a Desktop/Web Browser - ParentSquare Account Setup

- 1. <u>Log in</u> using the email address that is listed as one of the guardian contacts in Home Access.
- 2. Complete the verification process follow the instructions on your screen.
- 3. This webpage may help you get started with ParentSquare.

Scheduling your Conference(s)

- Using the iPhone/Andoid app follow these instrutions
- Using a computer/web browser <u>follow these instructions</u>

Chipotle Spirit Night is Conference Night!

Make your dinner plans for Thursday, October 9 to include Chipotle, where a percentage of the sales go directly back to the PTO. This makes for an easy dinner before or after parent teacher conferences! See the attached flyers for pick-up on Fishinger Blvd. If you order through the app, please use order promo code 23ZPD98 so that the PTO receives credit for your order. If you order at the store, please show them the flyer that is attached.

<u>Chipotle Spirit Night Flyer – English</u> <u>Chipotle Spirit Night Flyer – Spanish</u> <u>Chipotle Spirit Night Online Instructions with CODE</u>

Note for 8th Grade Students Going on Washington DC Trip:

Students going on the Washington DC trip who take prescription medication: Turn in prescription medication to Weaver's main office <u>between</u> <u>October 6th - 10th</u> in the original prescription bottles. Please supply only what is needed for the trip.

The Weaver Ski & Board Club is Starting to Make Plans!

The ski & board club information meeting will be on Tuesday, October 21 at 7:00 pm in the Weaver Commons. We will take 5 evening trips to Mad River Mountain starting in January. No experience is needed. Contact Mr. Banyots (David_Banyots@hboe.org) with questions. Think snow!



Upcoming Weaver Concerts:

Monday, October 6, 7 PM

WMS Fall Band Concert @ HDV PAC

Tuesday, October 7, 7 PM

Weaver Choir and BKOTB Fall Concert @ WMS

Wednesday, October 8, 7 PM

WMS Concert 1/2 & HDV Chamber A/B Fall Orchestra Concert @ HDV PAC

Thursday, October 9, 7 PM

WMS Cadet & HDV Concert/Symphony Fall Orchestra Concert @ HDV PAC



PTO Update

Next PTO Meeting: Monday, October 6, 6:15 at Weaver. Note the time change due to the band concert starting at 7:00pm. Hope to see you there!

Tailgate Time Thank you! Thanks to everyone who supported Weaver and the PTO on Friday night. Hundreds of students and families played games and enjoyed themselves before the football game. If you donated to the event, we appreciate your kindness. See social media pages for fun photos of the evening! Special shout-out to the Davidson Drum Line--what a great way to kick-off the party!

Donate to the GIVE NOW Campaign. In lieu of a student fundraiser, we are asking for a small donation to support the many fun activities sponsored by PTO such as the upcoming Fall Social. We appreciate your financial support. <u>Click Here to Make a Donation</u>

Helpful Information:

- Fall Social: October 24 6:00 8:00 pm for all Weaver students
- Please feel free to contact us at hilliardwmspto@gmail.com

- Follow us on Instagram: instagram.com/hilliardweavermiddleschoolpto
- Like us on Facebook: <u>facebook.com/hilliardweavermiddleschoolpto</u>

PTO Wellness

<u>Kindness</u> - one word that can make a HUGE difference in your student's life. This one word ecompasses compassion. empathy, and other supportive gestures that benefit **both the giver and the receiver**. You may have seen our kindness rock station at the tailgate, where the students were encouraged to decorate river rocks with words of encouragement, kindness or pictures that will bring a smile to someone's face. The rocks will be placed in the courtyard, and will be an on-going PTO project throughout the school year!



Order Your 2025-2026 WMS Yearbook

Order your copy of the 2025-2026 WMS Yearbook! There is still time to get it for \$40, which is the lowest price of the year. Click the link below to purchase!

Yearbook Flyer

State Testing Dates:

Tuesday, April 14th - ELA Part 1 (7th and 8th grade)

Wednesday, April 15th - ELA Part 2 (7th and 8th grade)

Wednesday, April 22nd - Science Part 1 and 2 (8th grade only)

Tuesday, April 28th - Math Part 1 (7th and 8th grade)

Wednesday, April 29th - Math Part 2 (7th and 8th grade)

General School Reminders:

- To sign out your student early for an appointment or early dismissal, you will need to scan your Driver's License or state-issued ID using our School Safe ID kiosk in the main office, so please plan to **bring your ID into the office with you when you arrive.**
- All visitors and volunteers to our school (during the school day) will also be required to check in at our School Safe ID kiosk in the main office using a driver's license or state-issued ID.
- The safety of our students is our top priority. We kindly remind all parents and guardians to drive slowly, remain alert, and use extra caution during morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up times.
- At this time, we will <u>not</u> be allowing extra students on the bus. Only students assigned to the bus may ride.
- Students are <u>not</u> permitted to get food deliveries from any restaurant or delivery service (Grub Hub, Door Dash, etc.). Parents are permitted to drop off lunches for students in the main office.
- To avoid spills and keep our building clean, we ask that students only have water in our academic spaces.



Important Dates

Dates to Remember:

Monday, October 6, 7 PM

WMS PTO Meeting

Monday, October 6, 7 PM

WMS Fall Band Concert @ HDV PAC

Tuesday, October 7, 7 PM Weaver Choir & BKOTB Fall Concert @ WMS Wednesday, October 8, 7 PM WMS Concert 1/2 & HDV Chamber A/B Fall Orchestra Concert @ HDV PAC

Thursday, October 9 WMS Parent-Teacher Conference Night

Thursday, October 9, 7 PM WMS Cadet & HDV Concert/Symphony Fall

Orchestra Concert @ HDV PAC

Friday, October 10 Smoothie King during student lunches

Mon-Thurs, October 13-16 8th Grade Washington DC Trip

Thursday, October 16 End of Grading Period

Friday, October 17 No School

Friday, October 24, 6-8 PM Fall Social

Monday, November 3, 7 PM WMS PTO Meeting

Tuesday, November 4 No School



Stay Connected with HCSD / Weaver

Please continue to visit our district website regularly for the most up-to-date school information: https://www.hilliardschools.org.

- **Current athletic information** can be found online on the athletic website: https://www.hilliardschools.org/davidsonwildcats/.
- <u>Update Contact Information through parent Home Access</u> please update as changes occur during the school year. Please visit our website to update your address: https://www.hilliardschools.org/residency-update/
- To keep up with activities and events at Weaver, please check our <u>Activity</u> <u>Calendar</u>. In addition, the weekly <u>Weaver Wire</u> will be posted on the Weaver

<u>website</u>. Follow Weaver on Instagram: <u>weavermscats</u>, X: <u>@WMSCats</u>, and like us on <u>Facebook</u>.

- Hilliard City School District Like us on Facebook at <u>www.facebook.com/HilliardSchools</u>
- Visit the <u>Flyers Connections Page</u> to find information on a variety of community resources.